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ESET Security Management Center version 7.2 reached End of Life on
December 31, 2022. All previous versions of ESET Security Management
Center and ESET Remote Administrator (currently known as ESET
PROTECT) have already reached End of Life.

In addition, ESET PROTECT versions 8.0 is in Limited Support and will
transition to End of Life on June 30, 2023.

To upgrade your ESET product, perform an in-product upgrade or download the
most recent version of ESET PROTECT (Recommended).

For more information about what will happen after the End of Life date,
refer to the End of Life microsite.

For more information on ESET's End of Life policy, refer to ESET End of Life
Policy for Business Products.
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